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Trinity Events 
 

Saturday, March 25 
10:00 am Zumba 

5:00 pm Worship with Communion 
6:45 pm Share the Light Project 

 

Sunday, March 26 
8:15 am Worship with Communion 

9:30 am Sunday School 
10:45 am Worship with Communion 

11:45 am Coffee Hour 
`  

Monday, March 27 
10:00 am Foxdale Bible Study 

7:00 pm Mere Christianity Study 
 

Tuesday, March 28 
5:00 pm Trinity Wheelmen 

5:45 pm Zumba 
 

Wednesday, March 29 
6:00 pm Soup and Salad 

7:00 pm Holden Evening Prayer 
 

Thursday, March 30 
5:45 pm Zumba 

 

Saturday, April 1 
10:00 am Zumba 

5:00 pm Worship with Communion 
 

Sunday, April 2 
8:15 am Worship with Communion 

9:30 am Sunday School 
10:45 am Worship with Communion 

11:45 am Coffee Hour 

 

Weekly Readings 
 

March 26 
1 Samuel 16:1-13 
Ephesians 5:8-14 

John 9:1-41 
 

April 2 
Ezekiel 37:1-14 
Romans 8:6-11 
John 11:1-45 

 

 

Prayer List 
TLC Disciples 
Jim Reynolds, Jerry Wion, Ray Petersen (military), Kris Glad (military) 
 

TLC Friends 
Pauline Harman, Jake Petersen (military), Gary Ayres, Stan Lembeck, Earl 
Sheatler, Rita Shetler (degenerative arthritis and glaucoma), Mary Whitlock 
(cancer), Bill Sherman (cancer), Basil (cancer), Cathy (cancer), Rosanne and 
children, Amanda and family (cancer), the Felsmann family 
 
 
All names will be removed from the Prayer List.  If you would like to add a 
name to the new list, please email Marla at tlcmarla@comcast.net or com-
plete a Communication Card and put it in the offering plate. 

 

Palm Sunday Events 
Sunday, April 9  

 

 The Palm Sunday Breakfast 
will be held at 9:15.  The 

signup sheet is located on the 
door to Fellowship Hall.  

Sunday, April 2, is the last 
day to sign up for the 

 breakfast. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Sunday School Easter Egg 
Hunt will be held  

at 9:30 am. 

 

Altar Flowers  
 

The flowers are given by Jerry and Esther Lauchle 
 in memory of departed family members.  

 

 

Last Week to Order  
Easter Flowers 

 

Order forms for Easter flowers will 
be available at this weekend’s ser-
vices.  White Lilies, Tulips and Hya-
cinths are available at $8.00 each.  If 
you would like to order a flower to 
adorn our worship area on Easter, 
please complete one of the forms, 
include payment and put it in the 
offering plate or in Marla’s Office Administrator mailbox.  This 
Sunday is the last day to order the flowers. 

 

A little girl was excited when her dad took 
her to see the Easter Bunny at St. Alphonsus 
Catholic Church in Baton Rouge, LA.  After 
the Easter Bunny hugged her and turned to 
walk away, the little girl covered her face 
with both hands and yelled, “Oh my gosh, 
the Easter Bunny has a zipper!” 

 

                                    ~ The Joyful Noiseletter 

mailto:tlcmarla@comcast.net


 

 

 

 
 

We want to say thank you for your support 
of TEAM MELISSA’S STAMPEDE in 2016.  
Your donation helped us raise over 
$12,600 making our 5-year total over 
$65,000.  The team is training for the 2017 
ride May 6-7 and if you would like to help 
us make our $10,000 goal, please go to 
Bike MS Citrus Tour 2017, select Donate, 
Team Melissa’s Stampede.  Thank you for 
your help with this mission.  
 

Team Melissa’s Stampede.  
 

 

T rinity’s 32nd Annual Yard Sale will be held on May 6 and we’d like to suggest you consider 
donating 40 bags for 40 days of Lent! Spring cleaning is just around the corner so this is the 

perfect time to clean out closets and donate any unwanted possessions to the Yard Sale. After 
all, your trash is someone else’s treasure, and the proceeds go to Interfaith Mission and The 
Park Forest Preschool. This is our big community outreach and we need everyone’s time and 
talent. 
 

In addition to donations, we need volunteers to help with the set-up at the church, beginning on 
Tuesday night, May 2. Volunteering even an hour or two a night would be wonderful, as many 
hands make light work. This may be the last year of the Yard Sale, and we’d like to make it the best ever! Signup sheets are 
posted by Fellowship Hall.   

 

Sunday before last, we set a challenge and a request in temple talks for the Yard Sale – the challenge is every day through 
our Lenten journey, to set aside something for donation, whether it be a bag or even just an item that you are holding on 
to, that you no longer use.  We also asked for help in the set-up, sorting, staffing the cash boxes and teardown.  While we 
don’t know how many are taking the challenge, we do appreciate all the people who have signed up to help. So thanks to 
everyone who has signed up and thanks to those who are planning to donate items! 
 

Speaking of donations, please don’t forget your ability to spread word of mouth about the opportunity for others to do-
nate as well.  Starting the Wednesday before the Yard Sale, we will be accepting donations for items to sell at the Yard 
Sale.  The only things we ask is that they don’t donate broken items, soiled clothing or CRT monitors or old tube 
TVS.  These items cost either us, or the rescue society that takes our leftovers, in terms of disposal costs.   Blessings to all 
and thanks for your support. 
 

Please contact Sue Glad, 231-1249 or gladsam@comcast.net, with any questions.  
 

Thank you in advance for your contributions.            
 

The Yard Sale Committee  
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Care of Creation 
Share the Light Project 

March 25, 2017 
6:45 pm at Trinity 

 

As a follow-up to our Saturday Morning Laudato Si Class Discussions and a prelude to the Earth Hour Celebration at 
Webster’s, we will be completing the Share the Light Project.  We still have about fifty 100 watt LED bulbs that need to 
be wrapped for presentation to senior citizens living in Arnold Addison Court. 
 

Please consider joining in the completion of this worthy project. 


